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Draft Recommendation: 

“That  

1)   in accordance with Provincial Legislation and the City’s 
Sustainable Financial Plan for Water and Wastewater 
Systems approved by Council, the current policy of 
recovering all Water and Wastewater operating, capital and 
financial costs from user rates be maintained;  

  

2) the Water and Wastewater Calculated Rates, as per 
Appendix “A” to Supplemental Report to Council CORP 
2021-125 dated October 26, 2021 by Marc Gauthier, be 
approved by Council effective January 1st, 2022, and that a 
by-law be presented to Council for three (3) readings on 
November 30, 2021; and 

  

3) Council continue to support the residential low-flow toilet 
replacement rebate program, and maintain the per account 
limit at two (2) toilets until such time as the $100,000 
initial program funding is spent.” 

 


